CATAWBA NUCLEAR STATION
MONTHLY OPERATING STATUS REPORT

January 1993

Personnel Exposure -

Duke Power Company has changed the menthly monitoring
exposure report to guarteriy. First guarter TLD results
will be available for inclusion in the April 1993 report.

The total station liquid release for January has been
compared with the Technical Specifications maximum annual
dose commitment and was less than 10 percent of this limit.

The total station gaseocus release for January has been

compared with the Technical Specifications maximum annual
dose commitment and was less than 10 percent of this list.
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NARRATIVE SUMMARY

MONTH: February 1993

Catawba Unit 2 began the month of February in end-of-cycie 5 refusling cutage. The unit was in the outage
for the entire month.

Prepared by N. C. Simmons
Telephone: 704-382-5263




